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Still time to register for Kindergarten for 2021 / 2022 school year  

COMOX, VALLEY B.C. – Comox Valley Schools (SD71) wishes to thank all the families who 

have registered their child for kindergarten earlier this year.  

There is still time to register for the upcoming school year. We encourage families who have not 

yet enrolled their child for kindergarten to register before September 2021.  

All kindergarten classes are full-day programs. Parents / guardians can register their child for 

enrolment in their current neighbourhood school through our online registration process on the 

school district website at www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/student-registration/. To determine a 

catchment school, use the School Locator linked on the registration page. 

To be eligible for enrolment, a child must be five (5) years of age by 31 December 2021. A 

child's birth certificate and proof of residency in the Comox Valley must be submitted online at 

the time of registration. A Passport or Landed Immigrant authorization are suitable forms of 

documentation in lieu of birth certificates. CareCards will not be accepted as proof of birth but 

are required at the time of registration to complete the online process 

 

-End- 

For more information and to register, visit https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/student-registration/  
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